
 

 

 
 
 

 
 
 
Subject: Three Year Warranty for the 910FS and 915FS Fusion Splicers 
From: Keith Foord – Product Manager – Fiber Optic Instrumentation 
Date: June 2, 2017 

 
All 910FS and 915FS splicers shipped from the Vista California plant starting 
Monday June 5 will have a three year warranty which is extended from the 
previous one year period. 
All service and repair is performed at the Vista California location or at an 
authorized service center. 
The current RMA procedure remains in place. 
 
Best regards, 

 
 
Keith Foord 
Product Manager 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 


